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To: Mary Gourley; Una J M Glass
Subject: Item #17 Public hearing -- re: Gas stations
Date: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 9:22:05 AM

Dear City Council and Staff,

Preserve Rural Sonoma County supports the proposed Ordinance to prohibit new gas stations
in Sebastopol. We represent over 3,000 concerned citizens who support protecting the rural
character of Sonoma County from the urbanization and commercialization of ag and rural
lands.

Sebastopol currently has more than enough gas stations and does not need any more. Given
the city's acknowledgement of the urgent climate crisis and its connection to the fossil fuel
industry, now is the time to walk your talk and ban additional gas stations in our community.  

We urge you to unanimously vote YES tonight and pass the ordinance prohibiting new gas
stations.

Thank you,

Padi Selwyn, Co-chair

PRESERVE RURAL SONOMA COUNTY

Visit our website at -  http://www.preserveruralsonomacounty.org
Like us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/preserveruralsonomacountyg




